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The NYN website was viewed by 1497 and 1322 unique visitors in January and
February respectively. The most frequently viewed page is the meeting information page,
which has been viewed 2800 times this year. The second most frequently viewed page is
Western New York AIS’ meeting schedule (745 times). Other popular pages include District
10’s main page, Links, Northern Hi Lights, What happens at a meeting, About Al-Anon,
Frequently asked questions, and AWSC meeting minutes. People are reaching our site from
Google searches, WSO New York meeting page, usrecovery.info New York Al-Anon page,
New York South website, the Albany area Al-Anon website, Bing searches as well as several
other Al-Anon and recovery/health related sites.

Late last fall I renamed the “Meeting Information” link to “Find a Meeting” after
speaking with an Al-Anon member who recently moved to New York State. It was
suggested that that title meeting information could be misconstrued to mean what happens
at a meeting. Renaming the link to find a meeting clearly identifies the page’s purpose. In
January the AWSC meeting minutes from 2009 were moved to an archived page, which is
linked to from the AWSC meeting minutes page. The Northern Hi Lights page was slightly
modified for the inclusion of both 2009 and 2010 issues.

Convention/Assembly host committees please remember to send me your
convention fliers and registration forms for posting on the NYN website. The best way to do
this is by emailing them to web@nynafg.com. If only a paper version is available, please
mail it. My address is listed on the back of the Northern Hi Lights newsletter. Also, District
Days of Sharing fliers can be posted on the website.

Finally, currently [ have many pokers in the fire. If you send me information to be
post on the website and have not heard back from me within a week, please don’t hesitate
to send me a reminder. I'm pretty sure that I neglected to post at least one District’s Day of
Sharing information on our website. [ apologize for my oversight and hope that your DOS
was a success.

Respectfully Submitted,
Kathi D



